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This is to inform all staff members that the IIQA was accepted on June 21, 2024, and the SSR for 

NAAC must be submitted on or before August 5, 2024. Therefore, all faculty members should 

complete all pending tasks, including the publication of papers. It is expected that Assistant 

Professors publish (acceptance stage) at least one paper and Associate Professors and Professors 

publish (acceptance stage) a minimum of two papers each, preferably before June 30, 2024. 

Additionally, all departments are required to apply for patent publication: one for single division 

departments and two for double division departments. Furthermore, all other pending work not 

mentioned above should also be completed promptly. 
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Copy to:  

1. All concerned  

2. The Website incharge- To host the Digital Copy in College Website  

3. The File. 

 


